
Cub Scout Pack 57 

Meeting & Recruitment Event 
Thursday, May 15, 2025 

Jedi Training Academy with Saber Guild 
 

 
 
 

The Saber Guild is back for Jedi training for Tackan's Cub Scout Pack 57 light saber 

skills, and your kid is invited! 

 

This is a recruitment & family pack event open to kids entering K-5th grade that are 

interested in learning more about joining Cub Scout Pack 57. 

 

We will also be practicing hooking fake fish bait lure in anticipation of our Pack Fishing 

Charter 🎣 on June 7th.  

 

May the fun be with you!  
 
 

Location: Tackan Elementary – Gym, 7:00 to 8:30 PM 
 

For more information, please email cubscoutspack57@yahoo.com or call/text  1-631-259-6177  
 
 
*Approval for distribution of these materials is not an endorsement of such services, activities and/or products by the Smithtown School District. 


